MINUTES OF A SPECIAL BUDGET MEETING OF THE TOWN OF BINGHAMTON TOWN
BOARD HELD ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 10, 2023, 10:00 A.M., TOWN OF BINGHAMTON
TOWN HALL, 279 PARK AVENUE, BINGHAMTON, NEW YORK.

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Rounds at 10:05 a.m.
Supervisor Rounds, Deputy Supervisor Donahue, Councilpersons Bensley, Nye, and Conklin

were present, as well as Assistant Budget Officer Sandra Reifler, Highway Superintendent Mark
Leighton and Town Clerk, Tracy Tokos.

A motion was made by Councilperson Bensley to file the Town of Binghamton 2024 Tentative
Budget with the Town Clerk’s office, and the motion was duly seconded by Councilperson Nye.
All those present voted in favor of the motion. Motion carried.

The purpose of the Special Budget Meeting was to review the Tentative Town Fiscal Year 2024
Budget as presented by Supervisor Rounds.

Lengthy discussion was held on fund balances, revenues, expenditures and Payroll on various
line items.

ADJOURNMENT:
Councilperson Bensley made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 12:57 p-m., and the motion

was duly seconded by Councilperson Nye. All those present voted in favor of the motion.
Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Town Clerk

Tracy Tokos




